
                                  
                                

 

The Allendale Saddle River Rotary Club 

Donates to a Worthy Cause 
 
 
Recently the Allendale Saddle River Rotary Club 
gave a Donation to the Signature Donations 
Foundation, which an organization that is working 
with the Haven of Hope Orphanage in Ndola, 
Zambis.  Zambia is currently struggling with many 
issues including widespread unemployment, poverty, and disease and is considered to be 
one of the world’s poorest countries.  Signature Donations is raising money to distribute 
new leather shoes to its 122 administered orphans.  This will allow the orphans to 
continue to pursue an education.  Every pair of shoes will be manufactured to fit the feet 
of each child.  Knowing that every bit of help in extremely significant, Signature 
Donations with the help of the Allendale Saddle River Rotary Club, will purchase the 
shoes from the shoe factory in Ndola in order to help stimulate the local economy. The 
cost of purchasing shoes for the entire Orphanage is approximately $2,500.00. 
 
Pictured above: Nicolette ‘Nickie’ Lisella, President of the Allendale Saddle River 
Rotary Club and Broker/Manager of Terrie O’Connor Realtors Allendale Group, presents 
a check to representatives of the Signature Donations Foundation, Ricky Panza and 
Geoffrey Garlic 


